
Dodrill Insurance, Inc. is excited to release our 

first newsletter!  This newsletter acts as 

another way for us to demonstrate our ongoing 

commitment to serving with integrity through 

regular communication, personal relationships 

and community involvement.   

Each quarter, this newsletter will offer 

insurance related information, announce 

upcoming community events, highlight 

members of the community we serve and 

introduce you to our staff.  We hope that you 

get to know us better as you read our stories 

and learn about the Dodrill Insurance 

community.  

We encourage and appreciate your feedback!  

Our phone number, website and mailing  

address are included in this newsletter, or you 

can simply stop by to say hi.   

 

Please feel free to contact us if you have a 

story you would like to share in our newsletter. 

 

Sincerely, 

The Dodrills 

 

The holidays always remind 
us of food and children.  Food, 
it seems, is a staple at every 
holiday event.  Children, and 
their look of anticipation, 
brings back childhood 
memories of the excitement 
we all have felt as a kid. 

 

A few of years ago, we had 
the opportunity to volunteer at 
an event which provided food 
for children that were 
malnourished and worried 
about surviving another day.   
We were so impressed and 
moved, our whole office 

volunteered to participate at 
the next available mobile 
packing event.   

 

As a business, we want to 
make a difference locally as 
well as globally.  With that in 
mind, we think that there is no 
better time than Christmas to 
announce an opportunity that 
will help children who do not 
have access to the proper 
nutrition they need. 

 

In the new year, Dodrill 
Insurance Inc. is partnering 

with Feed My Starving 
Children (FMSC) to host a 
mobile food packing event.  

     

Feed My Starving Children 
was founded in 1987 by 
businessman Richard 
Proudfit, when he began 
working to develop an 
effective and nutritious meal 
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formula.  With the help of food 
science and nutrition 
professionals, they developed 
a meal that helps reduce 
problems caused by 

undernutrition. These meals 
are called MobilePack 
meals.  Since 1987, almost 
two billion meals have been 
packed and shipped by over a 

million volunteers to feed 
children all over the world. 

On March 24th, 2018 Dodrill 
Insurance will be hosting a 
packing event at Alameda 
International Jr./Sr. High 
School with the goal of 
packing more than 101,000 
MobilePack meals.  To reach 
our goal, we need 200 to 300 
volunteers to pack food for a 
two hour shift on that 
day.   Sign up begins in 
February. Look for our next 
newsletter for more details. 

 

For more information about 
Feed My Starving Children, 
visit www.fmsc.org.   

Eventually he moved the office to its current 

location in Lakewood, CO in the early 70s.   

In 1981 Daleôs son Garrett joined him at 

Dodrill Insurance, making the family business 

multigenerational.  A few years later in 1986 

David also joined his father and brother at the 

company.  David and Garrett then bought the 

business from their father in 1991.  Through 

the sturdy foundation provided by Dale Dodrill, 

as well as many years of your loyal support, 

Dodrill Insurance has grown dramatically.  

Today we have a staff of 15 with over 100 

years of collective experience in the insurance 

industry.  We have clients in over 20 states 

and we represent over 35 different carriers.  

Whether youôve been with us from the 

beginning or just joined us, weôre thankful for 

your business! You have helped us get to 

where we are today and we are grateful for 

your support.   

Our agency was co-founded by Dale Dodrill 

after he completed a professional football 

career.  He played for the Pittsburgh Steelers 

and later coached the Denver Bronco before 

settling down in Denver, CO.  Dale opened 

Dodrill Insurance in 1961 in downtown 

Denver.  Then, a few years later, Dale bought 

out his partner for full control of the company.  

From Left to 

Right: David, 

Dale and 

Garrett Dodrill 
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